O

Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF TIHE PHILIPPINES

NOTICE TO PROCEED
July 10,2023

CEFERINO M. SORIANO JR.

Authorized Representative

ALJON INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION
226 Samson Road Caloocan City

Dear Mr. Sonano,

-

The attached Contract of Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
ALJON INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION that work may commence on the Repair
and Maintenance of Baggage Handling System at lloilo International Airport seven (7)
days upon receipt of this notice.

You shall be responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge Receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both the copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to Civil Aviation Authority of the
Philippines (CAAP), lloilo International Airport.

Very truly yours,

o,

MANU LUISA F. PALMA
Airport Manager |
lloilo Intemational Airport

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on:
Name of the Representative of the BidﬁE‘ :
Authorized Signature: AHT
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